Relocation Service

4/14/17

Antdnio Guterress
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I'm pleased to confirm that AMR Relocation supports the ten principals of the Global Compact with respect to human
rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.

With this communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of influence. We are
committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of
our company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United
Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. AMR will make a clear statement of this commitment to our
stakeholders and the public.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a
Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement the ten principles. We support
public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within one year of joining the
Global Compact, and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy. This includes:

AMR statement

With international relocation service, AMR communicate with our corporate clients, assignees and worldwide agents
from every corner of the world. They speak various languages and come from different backgrounds and diverse
cultures. We respect who they are and appreciate that we learn from each other more and more.

AMR’s work relies on our professional employee daily effort, we recognize their differences and give them opportunity
to grow in the area where they are interested and good.

AMR'’s daily task is to communicate with all stakeholders of moving a contract. We strongly understand that any
corruption in business is a huge damage to public accountability and transparency. This would be a big NO in our
business.

All these are about our value in human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. We strongly believe that the
value we have been adhering is what ten principles of the Global Compact try to promote.

To achieve all these, AMR has developed Environment Efficiency, Vehicle Safety, Driver Qualification policy in our
daily operation and by joining well known industry association such IAM international association of movers, IMC
international mobility convention and ARA Asian relocation association, we are recognized by the community about

how we contribute a better society. In early 2017, we are awarded by ARA with “Green Award “to recognize our
commitment to a green earth.

Sincerely Yours

Mr. Allen Lu / /
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y —
V



